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Hugo and Choctaw County will be served by a new   veterinary business effective Monday,
June 10. River  Valley Veterinary  Clinic is the new business under the  ownership of Dr. Joey
Eastwood, a  lifelong resident of  Boswell and Choctaw County. 

Eastwood has purchased the veterinary facility  previously  owned by Dr. Ted Eudy on the east
side of  Hugo. The new  animal clinic will specialize in small  animals including dogs, cats and 
horses along with  general veterinary medicine and pet dentistry. 

Dr. Eastwood is a 2011 graduate of Oklahoma State   University School of Veterinary Medicine
and a 2004  graduate of Boswell  High. He will be joined by his  wife Sarah and a receptionist in
the  clinic, which will  feature the latest equipment in small animal  radiology  with general and
advanced diagnostics. 

“We look forward to serving the medical needs for  all small animals in Hugo and surrounding
areas,” Dr.  Eastwood said. 
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